
Thursday 6th December 

Website: www.broadoak.salford.sch.uk 
Email: broadoak.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk 
Twitter: https://twitter.com/Broadoak_PS 

Dates for your Diary 

10th Dec LKS2 Christmas Performance - 6pm 

12th Dec 
Rec Christmas Performance - 9:15am 
Y1 Christmas Performance - 2:30pm 
UKS2 Christmas Performance - 6pm 

13th Dec 
Nur Christmas Performance - 9:15am 
Y2 Christmas Performance - 2:30pm 

14th Dec 
Save the Children Charity Day - 
Christmas Jumper Day - £1 donation 

14th Dec Christmas Dinner 

18th Dec 
LKS2 Party day - pm 
UKS2 Christmas Disco - 6pm - 8pm 

19th Dec Choir Visit to Worsley Lodge - pm 

19th Dec KS1 Party Day - pm 

20th Dec Nur / Rec Party Day 

20th Dec BBC Radio - Choir Performance 

20th Dec PTA Christmas Movie Night 

21st Dec Toy Day & School Closes  

Admissions Consultation  
We are currently consulting on our admissions 
arrangements for the academic year 2020-21. The 
proposed arrangements are available to view on our 
school website and on the Salford admissions 
website at www.salford.gov.uk/
admissionsconsultation where you will also find the 
response form if you have any comments. The 
consultation will run until Wed 23rd Jan 2019 at 4pm.  

Nursery and Reception Application Deadline  
All Reception / Nursery applications for Sept 2019 
must be made by Monday 15th January. Please visit 
www.salford.gov.uk/schooladmissions to 
complete your applications. 

Broadoak’s Health and Wellbeing Team 
As a school we are fully committed to ensuring we 
provide the best provision for our children in all areas 
of the curriculum and beyond. It is for this reason 
that we decided to extend our staff to include a 
Health & Wellbeing Team. Last week we appointed 
Coach Kim and Coach Vicky, who will join our staff 
team following the Christmas break. We will use the 
first half of the spring term to carry out a transition 
period between them and EdStart. The new team’s 
roles will include delivering the sports curriculum to 
all year groups, extending to include further 
elements under the umbrella of health and wellbeing 
i.e. healthy eating, mindfulness, social media and its 
impact plus much more. They will also be delivering 
after school clubs and taking a lead role in supporting 
the school teams during competitive opportunities. 
We are pleased to be welcoming them to the team 
and excited at the many opportunities that the roles 
will bring. 

Key Stage Funds 
Could I please remind parents that the voluntary 
Key Stage Funds payments are available via 
ParentPay. This is £6 per term contribution to 
support staff in activities such as baking, topic 
enhancements etc. So far we have received the 
following payments for the Autumn term: 
 EYFS - 58% 
 KS1 - 48% 
 KS2 - 46% 
This payment item will remain active for anyone 
who wishes to contribute. Spring term’s 
contribution will be uploaded after the holidays. 

Reminder 
Looking forward to seeing 

you all at the Christmas Fair tomorrow from 
3:30pm onwards. 

Parking and Safety of children 
Ahead of the busy Christmas festivities, I wanted to take 
the opportunity to encourage parents to be considerate 
of our neighbours when parking within the local area. 
This week I have been approached by the manager of 
The White Horse pub, who raised growing concerns 
around the business of the car park at the end of the 
school day. This is a private car park and whilst 
historically the pub has supported the school by 
allowing parents to use these facilities, they would now 
like to ask parents to avoid use at this busy time.  They 
are still happy for this to be used at morning drop off as 
this is a quieter time, when customers are not requiring 
the facilities.  

Year 3 Forest School Sessions 
In January, Y3 will begin their Forest School sessions. 
The sessions will run as follows: 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Please ensure your child has an appropriate change of 
clothes, including layers and waterproof items. To 
ensure the welfare of all children, if a child does not 
have the relevant clothing they unfortunately will be 
unable to participate. 

Class Lead Day 

3M Mrs. Stribling Monday 

3T Miss Alford Wednesday 

Christmas Performances 

The children have been busy rehearsing ahead of next 
week’s performances. Please remember, due to health & 
safety there is a limit of two adults per performance. 
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